MINUTES CEMETERY COMMISSION MEETING 8/6/2012

MEMBERS PRESENT: WHIT SPRAGUE, JACK SPERO

GUEST: RHONDA SPRAGUE-LIASON HARVARD HISTORICAL COMMISSION;

TOM HILL- CAME TO DISCUSS THE PURCHASE OF CEMETERY LOT.

- LETTER FROM TOWN COUNSEL WAS DISCUSSED CONCERING THE USE OF PERPETUAL
 CARE MONIES. JACK SPERO IS TO FIND OUT IS TO FIND OUT ALL EXPENDABLE MONIES
 IN THE CEMETERY ACCOUNTS. ALSO TO GET HISTORICAL INFORMATION AS TO WHY
 CERTAIN TRUST WERE ESTABLISHED.
- THE NEW ROOF@ BELLVUE CEMETERY OFFICE WAS DETERMINED; BY A VOTE OF 2-0 TO BE WELL DONE AND FINAL PAYMENT TO BE MADE.
- THE NEXT GROUP OF SHAKER MARKERS WILL BE SENT TO CENTRAL MASS. POWDER COATING FUNDING TO COME FROM ENCUMBERED FUNDS OF \$1900.00 FROM FISCAL 012 BUDGET. MOTION TO ADJOURN MADE BY COMMISSIONER SPRAGUE AND VOTED @4:30 PM.

SUBMITTED BY

JACK SPERO CHAIRMAN